
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Practitioners and Office Managers 
 
From:   Lupe Gonzalez, MPH, Ph.D. 

Director, Health Education, Outreach and Cultural & Linguistics Services 
   
 
Re:   5th Annual Community Resource Fair 
 
Date:  May 9, 2016 
 
 
Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) will host its 5th Annual Community Resource Fair this 
Saturday, May 14, from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. The fair will be held at Plaza Park in Downtown 
Oxnard and will feature free health screenings, entertainment, giveaways, and 
informational resources from more than 30 of GCHP’s community partners. 
 

Click here to access the flyer. 
 
For more information, please call the Health Education Department at 1-805-437-5500 or 
email outreach@goldchp.org. 

https://www.goldcoasthealthplan.org/media/34043/gchp-communityresourcefair_flyer_0316_esv4.pdf

